
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Extreme Hot Weather Next Week 

 

We will permit all students on Monday and on Tuesday to wear their own clothes.  Monday is a non-

uniform day with pupil payment of £1 to wear their own clothes, which goes towards the 6th Form 

Charities.  On Tuesday the weather is forecast to be even hotter so pupils can continue to wear their 

own clothes.  We would advise loose fitting clothing such as a t-shirt and shorts and trainers.   

 

Pupils should remember to bring their squid cards to buy food. 

 

Pupils should wear a baseball cap when they are out in the sun and drink plenty of water.  On Monday 

and Tuesday we will not permit pupils to play football at break or lunchtime because of the extreme 

heat.   

 

A reminder that school will finish at 1.10pm. on Tuesday 19th July. 

 

K.W. Moody, Headteacher 

 


